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                     Thursday 28th September  

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We will be holding a Reception phonics meeting in school on Wednesday 18th October at 9:15am 
– 10:00am.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for parents to come into school and learn more about how your 
child is taught reading and phonics at Beeston Primary School.  
 
The meeting will be held in the school hall and entry will be through the main school office. 
 
We have also made up some phonics packs that will be available to purchase through your 
School Money account. The pack costs £5.00 and contains resources which will help you support 
your child at home.  
 
Phonics packs will be distributed to you through your child’s class teacher once payment has 
been received.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
The Reception Team 
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